
Dear Friends, 
 
Here is a photo, taken by RM Aurelian, of our recently installed, highly efficient, new 
wood-stove.  It makes much more heat using less fuel and creating far less in emissions. 
Our old one was on its last legs and really needed replacement with the winter coming on. 
Thank you for all your donations which made this possible. 
 
gassho, 
 
Koten 
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